
Darienite
News for Darien
http://darienite.com

Letter: GOP Selectmen Team's Expertise, Vision Needed Now More
Than Ever

Author : David Gurliacci

Categories : Government & Politics, Letters to the Editor, Opinion

Tagged as : Darien Elections 2017, Election Letters 2017Selectman Elections 2017

Date : October 23, 2017

To the editor:

We strongly support the "Best for Darien" team — Jayme Stevenson, Susan Marks, and Kip Koons, because
of the strong, insightful leadership they have consistently provided to our town.

EDITOR'S NOTE: THE DEADLINE FOR ELECTION-RELATED LETTERS IS 11:59 P.M.,
WEDNESDAY, NOV. 1.

Given the critical issues facing towns throughout Connecticut and the state's fiscal budgetary crisis, we need
their expertise and vision more than ever.
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They have demonstrated a consistent, strategic approach to Darien's governance, both short-term and long-
term, without regard to party affiliation (other than fighting against Gov. Dannel Malloy's painful Democratic
budget proposals in Hartford).

Each member of the team is visible, engaged, and committed to doing what’s best for Darien's residents. We
need their talents more than ever, regardless of what happens in Hartford. Stevenson, Koons, and Marks ARE
the BEST for Darien!

Jim and Belinda Metzger

_________

Belinda Metzger is a member of the Darien Republican Town Committee and is secretary for the committee.
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